Joseph Daul | President

10, rue du Commerce | Brussels B-1000
T +32(0)2.285.41.59 ' F +32(0)2.285.41.55

president@epp.eu l www.epp.eu

To the Members of the ESU Presidency

Brussels, 1 October 2019 =

Dear Vice-Presidents,
Dear Secretary-General,
Dear Treasurer,

I would like to congratulate you on your election as Members of the new Presidency of the European
Seniors’ Union and — for some of you — on the renewal of your mandates.

While demographic change is certainly a challenge for Europe, the EPP believes that it can and must
also be a source of opportunities, allowing every citizen to contribute to an inclusive, open and age-
friendly society. In this context, the ESU plays a crucial role, as it represents the interests, hopes and
concerns of millions of European seniors.

I am convinced that in the exercise of your duties, you will show the same commitment as the
previous Presidency, and I trust you to continue upholding the values of our political family.

I wish you all the best in your new mandate, and I look forward to pursuing our fruitful cooperation
within the framework of the EPP.

Best regards,

Joseph DAUL
EPP President



